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UPCOMING 
EVENTS

News for Willow Ridge Civic Association Members

Next Willow Ridge Civic 
Association meeting will 

be held on
May 12th 

at 7:30 p.m. at 
Ellicott Creek Fire Hall.
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Health Crisis
Hello Willow Ridge Civic 
Association Members! 

We had a Newsletter in the works 
but so much has changed recently we 

had to scrap it.  I’m going to 
post info from Ellicott Creek 

Volunteer Fire Company and list 
local restaurants that are doing 

Take Out business.  
We are all in this together!  
Stay Healthy Willow Ridge!

Stay Informed  
It’s not too late to Join or Renew your WRCA Membership. 
Only $17 per year! Your Dues support Children’s Activities, 

Scholarships,  Adult Activities, Monthly Newsletter and our 
voice in Local Government.

~Erich Krueger ~



The Presidents Message

 
So you ask yourself 

 “Why Join the WRCA?” 
 

•  Develop a cleaner, safer, healthier neighborhood 
and improve the quality of  life for residents.

•  Empower residents to have a voice and work toward, 
and achieve common neighborhood goals, a 

unified vision of  who we are as a neighborhood.
•  Promote friendship, and foster a sense of  concern 

and caring among people in the neighborhood.
•  Develop better awareness and access to the services and 

agencies of  the school, city, and county governments.
•  Solve problems which exist/arise within the neighborhood.

•  Protect youth, and support and strengthen 
neighborhood schools.

•  Children and Adult events. 
•  Directory (of  Residents, Baby sitters, 

Coupons from local vendors)
•  Monthly Newsletters (Wind In The Willows) 

Neighborhood News and Events 

These are just some of  the 

reasons to renew and join Willow Ridge Civic Association.

Willow Ridge is a Great Place to live!  
I look forward to welcoming back 

the renewal members and the                                                  
Brand New Members! 

- H. Erich Krueger
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Wind in the Willows
Contact Us

Follow us on Facebook 
Willow Ridge Civic Association

President	           	        
Erich Krueger	 691-9952 or
                                             949-2561  
Vice President
Kristin Puff                    870-9431
Secretary		             
Jane Sieman                870-3412 
Treasurer
Donna Mosteller       465-8436

Board of Directors
Andy Annesi                812-8851         
Cassandra Schwab   982-3984    
Marijean Nichols       691-4375
John Radens                868-3699
Ann Nichols                  830-6359
Kori Cahill            347-640-9999

Membership/Circulation
Jane Sieman                870-3412

Wind In The Willows
Kristin Puff                     870-9431

Advertising Sales - WITW 
Andy Annesi                812-8851

Directory
Jane Sieman                 870-3412

Children Events
Cassandra Schwab 
children.events@wrca.us

Block Rep Coordinator.
Kori Cahill   blockreps@wrca.us

Visit us on the web at 
WRCA.US

Share your stories! 
Do you know of a new neighbor or 
maybe a long time friend leaving 

Willow Ridge? Have you or your child 
made a  significant achievement 
lately? We want to know drop off  

articles/news/photos at Kristin Puff 
55 Roundwood Court or email to 

kristinpuff3@gmail.

Help Managing Anxiety and/or Stress

We have 2 Willow Ridge Civic Association 
Members who have stepped up to help with 
anyone dealing with Managing with any 

Anxiety and or Stress during this Health Crisis. Both of 
them are licensed social workers and have experience 
working with families who have experienced trauma, 
working with children from preschool up to 12th grade 
and their families. They can help with community 
resources, anxiety, and immediate errands running for 
those who cannot leave their homes.

You can email them at:  anxietyandstresshelp@wrca.us



Community News
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$10.50/dinner (presale) 

 $11.00 day of event 
Includes ½ Chiavetta’s Famous BBQ Chicken, 2 salads, and Roll with Butter. 

            When: Saturday, April 25th 11:30 AM - 5:00 PM (or until Sold Out) 
Where: Parking lot next to Convenient on Willow Ridge Dr.

off Niagara Falls Blvd.    

 
 

       Please contact Lisa Collins at #239-5792 with questions  
or to preorder dinners. 

 
 

 
 
        Name: 

  
   

  
Total Paid  __________ 

        Address:       CK #  ___________ 

         Phone :  __________________________________________  # of Dinners    

        Home Delivery:   Yes     No         Time Requested   
 

        Pick Up @ site      Time   

FREE DELIVERY in Willow Ridge and Parkview! 
Credit/Debit Cards taken the day of sale. 

POSTPONED
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South Ellicott Creek 451 - Julianna Gauthier,  
                                             Christopher Mang
South Ellicott Creek 627 & 580 - Margaret Curran,              
                                                       Livingston Witrous
Sweetwood 61 - Shargmiao Hau, Jun Zhang
Sweetwood North 16 - Lisa & Zachery Schroder
Sweetwood North 65 - Pamela Johnson
Westcliffe 67 - Tracy Harding
Willow Green 30 - Lorraine Comeau
Willow Green 107 - Douglas & Ginamarie Keddie
Willow Green 245 - Kareem & Tamara Simmons
Willow Green 275 - Alison Pysczynski
Willow Green 276 - Kristin Filipiak,                        
                                    Nicholas McFadden
Willow Green 287 - Samantha & Todd Patterson
Willow Lane 61 - Michael Odojewski
Willow Ridge 159 - Shawn & Valerie Ward
Willow Ridge 283 - Fannie Mae
Willow Ridge 308 - Bin Chen
Willow Ridge 315 - Michael Kavanagh, 
                                   Allison Kowalewski
Willow Ridge 383 - Jun Qui, Xia Zhang

Warm Welcome
 

The Willow Ridge Civic Association 
extends a warm welcome to all

 the new homeowners who have 
chosen to purchase a home in 

our neighborhood in 2019.  
We look forward to sharing the 
many activities that the WRCA 

sponsors for our members 
throughout the year with you.

Amberwood 99 - Anthony Caruso Jr.
Brookpark 70 - Christopher & Peggy Witter
Dalewood 13 - Leanne Geier, Ryan Stabler
Dalewood 130 - Raymond Shu
Dalewood 148 - Andrew & Jennifer McCall
Denrose 300 - Emmilly Hammann, 
                          Mathew Johnson
Denrose 344 - Lee Anthony Rynski
Edgewater 748 - David & Racheal Wantuck
Edgewater 752 - Rah Chen, Li Su
Edgewater 756 - Eileen Keh, Li Tang
Edgewater 760 - Bojidar & Michael Kandar
Edgewater 783 - Scott Pfalzer
Edgewater 814 - Brieanna Hahn, 
                             Evangella Philippou
Edgewater 838 - Chanjit Singh
Edgewater 844 - 8 Edgewater LLC
Hubbardston 65 - Christopher Koster, 
                                Lindsay Prentice
Kaymar 37 - John Janish
Kaymar 84 - Ashley Cannon
Kaymar 155 - Candice & Noah McHale
Kaymar 437 - Warren Wong
Kaymar 573 - Sjoh LLC
North Brier 143 - Katherine D’Amico, 
                                Christopher Dalmas
North Brier 245 - Desiree & Joseph Mirabelli
Parkhaven 10 - Michael Ruszala
Parkhaven 92 - Patricia Farrell
Parkhaven 140 - Jun Qui, Xia Zhang
Peppertree 294 - Dimario Bell Sr.
Rockdale Court 217 - Todd Nicosia
Rockdale Court 249 - Allison & Patrick Mulcahy
Rockdale 26 - Ali & Suroye Mavludova
Rumson 47 - Carl Kordes, Kara Kurek
South Ellicott Creek 297 - Sharmilla Naveneethan

Willow Ridge Directory 
Delivery

The 2020 Willow Ridge 
Directory will be delivered to 

all WRCA members the 
weekend of April 4, 2020 by 

Willow Ridge Boy 
Scout Troop 173.

Thank you for being a 
WRCA Member!



Donald Feldmann, 
Office of Public & Community Relations

Sweet Home Central School District, has returned my call regarding if they will require 
any help. Don informed me that at the present moment they have everything covered. 
If a need arises I told him to reach out to us and we will do what we can. Parents if you 

need info don’t forget to go to.https://sweethomeschools.org/.

8 Remote Working Tips for Beginners
Our passions lie in a few areas: travel, global understanding and remote work. If you’re 

jumping into the latter for the first time, we’re here to give you a few tips from the experts.
So you’ve convinced your boss to let you work remotely, or you’ve landed a new remote 
job - now what? How can you stay productive, creative, inspired and live up to all of the 

expectations that you’ve set for yourself within this new lifestyle?

    1. Over-communicate. 
    2. Invest in reliable technology
    3. Lean on your community of peers.
    4. Consider your workspace. 
    5. Figure out your working style. 
    6. Take time for self-care. 
    7. Know when to “log off ” 
    8. Embrace the perks of working remotely.
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Advertiser request form Advertiser letter Wrca Invoice form      
It is not too late to join!  If you think you paid for 2020 

and are not sure  email secretary@wrca.us

CHILDREN’S EASTER PARTY IS CANCELED!



WRCA MEMBERS MEETING
May 12th I still need to see if Downstairs Meeting room will be 

available if not we will post a different location.

WILLOW RIDGE SPRING CLEAN UP!  
Saturday, April 25, 2020 at 10 AM – 1 PM

Save The Date. Amherst Highway Dept will be supplying extra Totes, 
Garbage Bags and Gloves. I am working on getting to use Willow Ridge 

Elementary School for our base of operation. 
WATCH FOR MORE DETAILS!

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE!!  
Not too late to Join or Renew your WRCA Membership. 

Only $17 per year! Your Dues support 
Children’s Activities, Scholarships, Adult Activities, 

Monthly Newsletter and our voice in Local Government.

Amherst Baptist Church
March 17 at 8:53 PM

New Beginnings Food Pantry is ready for drive-through distribution this Saturday! Are 
you able and available to help during this unique time? Volunteers are needed at 9:00 
Saturday morning. I texted Kathryn Turner Napoli  “Hi Erich! Thanks for answering 

the call for volunteers on Saturday with the food pantry distribution. Would you please be 
in contact with Carol Young at your earliest convenience? She and her husband, John, are 
in charge of the pantry. I told her about you, so she is expecting to hear from you, and has 
further instructions for Saturday. Carol’s email is wheatfieldmom@gmail.com I mentioned 
some of the questions about distributing food to elderly residents, and Carol has more 
information about how to best do that. If the pantry were just one funded by our church, we 
could more ably distribute as we desire. However, because they are a Food Bank of WNY/ 
Feed More pantry, they do have regulations they must abide by. That being said, they are very 
able and willing to help those in need. She did mention that the pantry at St. Christopher’s 
likely also needs many volunteers as many of their regular volunteers are senior citizens. If 
you learn of desperate situations in the WR community, our deacons do have a benevolent 
fund that might be able to help, so keep that in mind as well.
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A Very Important Message from your Ellicott 
Creek Volunteer Fire Co. regarding COVID-19

The leadership of the Fire Company is in constant contact with Local, County and State Officials   
and receives the most up to date information available regarding this pandemic on a daily basis.   
All information that is received is reviewed thoroughly and is then disseminated to the First 
Responders clearly.

To keep our Firefighters and others safe. We have closed both of our Fire Stations at 45 South Ellicott 
Creek Road and 3000 Sweet Home Road to any and all visitors or the general public. Which means for the 
foreseeable future Members will only be allowed in the Stations.

During this time of uncertainty we ask if you require an ambulance, for any reason, please be patient with 
the dispatchers at our local dispatch centers. The dispatchers will ask a series of questions that allow us to 
better understand your medical needs and the required levels of protection that are needed to keep everyone 
in the community as safe as possible.

Depending on the symptoms that are described over the phone, when arriving on scene our crew may be in 
full protective equipment including masks, goggles and gowns. Please don’t be alarmed by this extra layer of 
protective equipment, this is to protect you, our responders and the community as a whole.. They will enter 
your home as quickly as possible while making sure that extra precautions are taken and the equipment is 
correctly and safely put on. Once our first responders are on location they may ask you the same questions 
that were asked by the local dispatch center and request that you go into greater detail when answering. 
This is to ensure that the first responders on location have all of the correct and most up to date information 
regarding your incident and that it is handled safely for everyone involved..

Most importantly for the safety of the First Responders if you have already tested positive for COVID-19 or 
have had contact with someone that has tested positive for COVID -19 and are now in need of hospitalization 
we kindly ask that this information be transmitted to the local dispatch center when placing the call as well as 
to the representatives of every First Response agency that you encounter when rendering assistance to you or 
anyone with you. This is to ensure that you receive the most appropriate care in regards to your situation and 
to ensure that we keep our first responders safe to handle other emergency calls going forward.

Furthermore, if you need to be transported to a hospital we may not be able to honor your request as to 
which hospital to take you to. This decision may be made by Erie County Department of Health which 
determines the current capacity and capabilities of all of the hospitals and what could better suit your needs.

Please know that the volunteer members of our Fire Company are committed to serving the residents 
In a safe and efficient manner keeping you, our responders, and the community as safe as we can as we 
navigate through this unprecedented time.

Joe Osika Fire Chief Ellicott Creek Vol Fire Co

Ellicott Creek Volunteer 
Fire Company
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Support your local restaurants. 

They are doing daily specials.
 Anderson’s has always advertised in Willow Ridge Civic Association Directory and

 donated Ice Cream at National Night Out!

 Anderson’s Frozen Custard SHOW THEM SOME LOVE!!  
Check out their Facebook Page or go to their website andersonscustard.com/

Franco’s on the Blvd has always advertised in the Willow Ridge Directory!
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Francos101/

Website: francospizza.com

Classics V has always advertised in Willow Ridge Civic Association Directory 
and hosted our Snowflake dances and Wine Tasting Events.

https://classicsfive.com/curbsidepickup

The Grapevine Restaurant and Catering   
Although they haven’t recently advertised with us, they are still part of our community.

If I am missing any place that we should be supporting please pass it to me.
Any info that needs to get out to our neighborhood I will post on our Facebook pages

If you are on Facebook please join the  Willow Ridge Civic Association Members Only

BE SAFE STAY HEALTHY!!

These are Restaurants eateries 
the Willow Ridge Community 

that have Advertised and 
supported the WRCA



www.nowmagazines.com  36  BurlesonNOW March 2019

Kids Page
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Already have an account? Sign in

SIGN UP FOR FREE

NO MORE CLIPPING

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

SEE HOW AT
BTFE.COM

EARN CASH FOR OUR SCHOOL
 NO MORE CLIPPING. ALL YOU NEED IS YOUR SMARTPHONE.

HERE’S HOW IT WORKS:

You can find Box Tops on hundreds of 
products throughout the store.

Use the app to snap a photo of your 
receipt within 14 days of purchase.

You do not need to clip or send Box Tops labels to school.

Box Tops earnings are identified and 
automatically updated at BTFE.com.

The NEW and improved Box Tops mobile app uses 
state-of-the-art technology to scan your store 
receipt, find participating products and instantly 
add Box Tops to our school's earnings online.

LOOK FOR 
THE NEW 
LABEL:

© General Mills

SEE PRODUCTS & LEARN MORE ABOUT 
THE BOX TOPS APP AT BTFE.COM

RECEIPT

BUY
BOX TOPS PRODUCTS

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

Traditional Box Tops clips are being phased out of production but may continue to be found on 
many products throughout the store as packages transition to the new Box Tops labels. You can still 

clip these and send them to school. Please make sure each clip has a valid expiration date.

BOX TOPS CLIPS ON PACKAGES

EARN
CASH FOR OUR SCHOOL

BUY
 BOX TOPS 
 PRODUCTS

CUT
 OUT THE BOX TOP 
 FROM EACH PACKAGE

SEND
 YOUR BOX TOPS
 TO SCHOOL



THE ALL-NEW BOX TOPS IS HERE!
DOWNLOAD THE APP:
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www.beatboxsound.com

DISC JOCKEY FOR

WEDDINGS, PARTIES, BARS & NIGHTCLUBS

ALL OCCASIONS

DJ ERICH KRUEGER

PH 716-949-2561
E-Mail: dj_erich@beatboxsound.com

www.facebook.com/djekrueger

PLACE YOUR 
AD HERE 

Contact 
Advertising  Sales   

Andy Annesi  
812 - 8851  

Nobody Sells 
Willow Ridge Homes 

Better Than Joe!!!
If you need to sell, maximize your gain by getting  
advice from someone who has an active interest in 

our neighborhood’s home values, 26 years experience, 
and hundreds of satisfied customers...

Call your neighbor at 390 Willow Ridge Dr.

Joseph Battaglia
Associate Real Estate Broker

c: 863-4586
Free email service for buyers: JoeHasHomes4u@gmail.com

Your Local Expert

Classifieds are FREE for 
WRCA Members

1. Search for 4-leaf clovers.
2. Create a leprechaun garden.
3. Play in the mud.
4. Go on a spring nature walk.
5. Make a spring outdoor family fun list.
6. Adopt a caterpillar.
7. Plan your spring garden.
8. Go on a puddle walk.
9. Host an outdoor Easter egg hunt.

10. Hike to a waterfall.
11. Throw a backyard celebration to mark 
      the start of spring.
12. Create a Spring Nature Photo 
      Scavenger Hunt.
13. Make your own spring fun kit.
14. Take a wildflower walk.
15. Make a dandelion bouquet.
16. Build a bird house

16 Ideas for Getting Outside & Into Nature in March


